

unto us a Child is Born. unto us a Son is given.

December 8, 2017



This year has been full of challenges for our Roberson Law family, but as *Romans 8:28* says, "All things work together for the good of those who love God and are called according to His purpose." Through this year's trials and tribulations we have continued to believe in that Biblical promise, and as we write this letter we can joyfully say that 2017 is ending on a positive note.

Many of you are already aware of the happenings of our firm this past year because you receive our quarterly e-newsletter and follow us on social media. For those of you who do not keep in touch with us throughout the year, this letter re-caps the blessings and notable events in our firm that we have announced throughout the year.

- * April 2017. Jennifer Burkitt, our probate paralegal for the past 16 years, received the award for 2017 Outstanding Paralegal by Montgomery County Clerk of Courts, Gregory Brush.
- * May 2017. Our firm qualified as a finalist for the 2017 Better Business Bureau (BBB) Eclipse Integrity Award. This is a highly esteemed award that is very difficult to attain due to the stringent award requirements. The BBB Eclipse Integrity Award is given to only a select few who model ethics, honesty, service, and integrity in their business. We were humbled and honored to be included as a finalist.
- * June 2017. Kayla Helm married her high-school sweetheart, Jacob Thompson, and Cheryl Lail celebrated her 15-year anniversary of working at our firm.
- * July 2017. Kim Estess decided to not return to our firm after having her second child in May, so we started an exhaustive search to find the perfect attorney candidate to join our Roberson Law family.
- * August 2017. Kristina Rainer announced that she and her husband, Joe, are expecting their second child in April 2018!
- * September 2017. After several months of searching to find an Associate Attorney who fit our value system, office culture, and passion for estate planning, we finally found attorney Will Jennings while he was working in Toledo. We made Will an offer to join our firm and Will took a leap of faith, accepted our offer, and relocated his family to Beavercreek. Will is a smart and Godly man and has been well received by our clients. In addition, Will is the first male attorney to work for us after over 30 years of our firm being known as an all-women law firm. One of our longtime staff members recently said that Will was one of the best hiring decisions that our firm has ever made!
- * October 2017. Emily Gohmann started working for us as an administrative legal assistant after being in the insurance industry for 10 years. Kristina Rainer celebrated her 10-year anniversary of working at our firm and attended the National Christian Legal Society Conference in Newport Beach, California, with Nancy Roberson, Amy Cary, and Trisha Webb.

We have been blessed with over 3,000 people in our active client database, so this letter will be the only communication you will receive from us via snail mail until this same time next year. We suggest that you subscribe to our e-mail newsletter in order to keep up-to-date on changes in estate planning and probate law. One can subscribe by visiting our website at www.robersonlawdayton.com and signing up for our e-newsletter at the bottom of our home page. In addition, if you participate in social media, we encourage you to visit our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/nancyaroberson and "like us" so that we can keep in touch more often.

May you experience Peace, Hope, and Joy as we celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ.

Roberson Law * 1225 East David Road, Kettering, Ohio 45429-5701 * 937.643.2000